In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-285/84-17

Omaha Public Power District

ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager-
Nuclear Production

1623 Harney Street

Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of October 10 and 25, 1984, in response to our

letters dated September 11 and October 29, 1984, As a result of our review, we
find that additional information, as discussed with you and Mr., Morris during a
telephone call on November 7, 1984, with Mr. J. Kelly of our office, is needed.

Since you did not respond to the unresolved item in paragraph 2, entitled
"Management Effectiveness,” we will review this matter at the next security
inspection to determine if your are in violation.

Please provide the supplemental information within 20 days of the date of this

letter.
Sincerely,
Original Cigned Iy
D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2
cc:
W. G. Gates, Manager Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
Fort Calhoun Station LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
P. 0. Box 399 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023 Washington, DC 20036
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Omaha Public Power District

bcc:
Copy of letter maintained in RIV Security File and sent to:

John G. Davis

Harol R. Denton (SSPB/NRR:NRC)
IE File

Resident Inspector

bcc: DMB - IEO4 - Nonsafeguards portion of letter only:

RPB2

NMS&SB

RIV File

KANSAS STATE DEPT OF HEALTH
NEBRASKA STATE CEPT OF HEALTH
R. Bangart

Section Chief (RPBZ/A)

R. Denise, DRS&P



